

Ballachulish Community Council

Meeting held in the Shinty Pavilion 7th Feb 2017

Present: Kath Small, Dave Kitson, Kevin Smith, Rob Malpas, Shirley Grant Jimmy Waugh, Alisdair Jack, Andrew Baxter

Apologies: Carl Stubbs (Police), Sandy Stoddart

Minutes were proposed by Jimmy and seconded by Kevin

- 1) Police : N/A
- 2) Finances submitted by Ali. We are seeking an alternate bank that will pay a better rate of interest

Fireworks: Set up a separate account.

Rat Race need to be chased for payment again. Next event to be paid in advance.
- 3) NSA: Applying to Leader for funding. Deadline for application 7th March
- 4) CAP. Good turnout for Burns night. Quarry ownership to be considered (Friends of quarry)
- 5) War Memorial: Forestry seem happy to clean area around memorial. Clean up grant to be looked into.
- 6) Community Company : Newsletter out
Share scheme discussed.
Next Meeting 9th Feb
- 7) Fireworks & Pel. Pel application to be investigated (DK & KS)
- 8) New Build : Next meeting 23rd Feb
- 9) Quarry: Donation box design decided. Need to order box.
- 10) Village Resilience plan. In progress. Next meeting TBC
- 11) Village Newsletter. Whole village should have a copy. Online version to be created.
- 12) AOCB.
 - a) Concerns raised about BT work on Albert road.
 - b) PPG: Ongoing
 - c) Scottish water to begin repair on Laroch bridge & walkway
 - d) Buzz project : New group aimed at 12+ starting 8th Feb
 - e) Bus shelters at West end damaged

Next Meeting 7th March 2017